
HOLY TRINITY 										                 LOS ANGELES

To My Holy Trinity Family:
	 On June 30th please join me in wishing Deacon Rolando Bautista 
a very Happy Birthday! Deacon Rolando is a blessing to us all at Holy 
Trinity. May God Bless you for many more years!
	 This Friday July 2nd is First Friday. We will have an extra time for 
Confession from after the 5:00pm mass until 6:30pm. A reminder that we 
have Confession every Saturday Morning from 8:45am until 9:30am. 
	 We will be putting the school benches back in the pavilion this week. 
Another sign that life is returning to normal. Next week at the 9:00am 
mass, music will be returning. Little by little, God is so good. We have lost 
volunteers, new ones have joined us. To everything there is a season as 
they say.
	 Holy Trinity School is offering a four week summer school program. 
Starting Monday July 5th. It is a fantastic program. Come and join our 
school community this summer. For more information please contact our 
parish school.
	 Registration for the new Religious Education and High School 
Confirmation  Years will be on Sunday July 18th in the Pavilion from 
10am until 1:00pm. Both Rheza and Nicko will be present. Classes start 
after Labor Day. This is the one and only registration date, so come by and 
get your student enrolled.
	 Adult RCIA classes will also begin in the fall. If you are over the 
age of 18 and out of high school and need to finish your Sacraments of 
Initiation, now is your time. Do you need Baptism, First Communion, and/
or Confirmation? We would love to have you in our program. Registration 
will be in August. Adrian is our Director and it is a wonderful program. 
	 Next Sunday July 4th and on Monday July 5th there is no 5:00pm 
mass.  Our parish office will also be closed on these days. Please plan 
ahead. Have a wonderful week.
In Christ,
Fr. Ricardo



THIRTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME	   		           	         		           JUNE 27, 2021

SUNDAY OFFERINGS
The deposit amount for the Twelfth Sunday 
in Ordinary Time was $8,883.00. Thank you 
for your generosity and continued support of 
Holy Trinity Parish.

DID YOU KNOW?
Trained adults can take steps to prevent 
suspicion. The Protecting God’s Children 
program is in place to raise awareness about 
behaviors of adults that may indicate a threat 
to the safety of children and young people. 
Through this program, trained adults learn 
how to prevent abuse from happening, in 
part by taking steps to eliminate suspicious 
behaviors, such as being alone with a young 
person. Creating a culture of openness 
and transparency goes a long way towards 
alleviating concerns of inappropriate behavior 
by adults, and helps children feel safe in their 
environment.

HOLY TRINITY—–MISA EN ESPANOL 
LOS DOMINGOS A LA 1PM
El grupo de oración en español les invitan que
vengan a participar en las alabanzas de Dios: 
canten, oren y de su testimonio. Cada viernes 
de las siete a nueve de la noche en la escuela.

ST. JOSEPH’S WEEKLY WORKSHOP 
Tools to grow spiritually in the Year of St. Joseph
(Dec 8, 2020 – Dec 8, 2021)

 

			   Mary

Grant that according to your example (St. Joseph)
we may keep our eyes fixed on our mother Mary,
your most sweet spouse, who silently used to do
her weaving in a corner of your modest
workshop, with the sweetest smile playing on her
lips.

- Venerable Pope Pius XII
Are you looking to discover more and deepen
your relationship with our Mother? Try Venerable
Bishop Fulton J. Sheen book “The World’s First
Love - Mary Mother of God”.
Wednesdays are traditionally associated with St.
Joseph - join us in praying the Rosary on the
first Wednesday of each month at 6:30pm
(online). Email HTPrayerJMJ@Outlook.com to
learn more.


